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Dear Legislators,
I oppose HB 3063. I am a mother and teacher. I do not want the government taking away my right to choose what I
am putting into my body. Nor do I want to create discrimination towards students whose families choose not to
vaccinate and not allow them public education. This bill is not In the best interest of students nor a family’s right to
choose what is best for their children.
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